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North East Division 
Queen Street 
ABERDEEN 

AB10 1ZA 
 

Tel: 01224 306056 
 

NorthEastLocalPoliceCommander@scotland.pnn.police.uk 

 
 
Dear Partner 
 
NORTH EAST DIVISION - SENIOR MANAGEMENT TEAM CHANGES  
 
As the Divisional Commander for North East Division, I would like to take this 
opportunity to apprise you of recent changes to the Command Team, as well 
as Local Area Commanders and Crime Management responsibilities within the 
Division, which were completed on 25 January 2021. 
 
Superintendent Neil McDonald, who was formerly Detective Chief Inspector 
for Public Protection in Aberdeen City will take over responsibility for 
Operational Policing. 
 
Detective Superintendent Alex Dowall retains responsibility for CID, 
Superintendent Richard Craig, Support and Services Development and 
Superintendent Murray Main, Partnerships and Events. 
 
The Command Team will continue to be based at the Divisional Headquarters, 
Queen Street, Aberdeen.  
 
Chief Inspector Jamie Harrison, who was formerly an Inspector within The 
Professional Standards Department, will take up the role of Chief Inspector, 
Local Area Commander, Aberdeen City North on promotion.  
 
Chief Inspector David Paterson, who was formerly responsible for 
Partnerships & Events will take up the role as Chief Inspector, Local Area 
Commander, Aberdeen City, South. 
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Temporary Chief Inspector Norman Stevenson will remain in his role as 
Local Area Commander for Moray as will Chief inspector Rob Sturton, 
Local Area Commander for North Aberdeenshire. 
 
Chief Inspector Jackie Knight, who was formerly a Detective Inspector within 
CID, will take up the role of Local Area Commander, Aberdeenshire South 
on promotion. 
 
Within Crime Management, Detective Chief Inspector Fionnuala McPhail 
will retain oversight and line management for Pro-active and Re-active CID 
resources.  
 
Detective Chief Inspector Carron McKellar who was previously a Detective 
Inspector in the Public Protection Unit will take over responsibility for all Public 
Protection Partnership and investigation matters in Aberdeen City. 
 
Detective Chief Inspector David Howieson, who was previously Local Area 
Commander, Aberdeen City South will take over responsibility for all Public 
Protection Partnership and investigation matters in Aberdeenshire and 
Moray, in addition to all MAPPA business. 
 
Chief Inspector Ian McKinnon has now responsibility for Partnerships and 
Events having been promoted from Inspector in Corporate Services Division 
 
Chief Inspector Stewart Drummond will retain responsibility for Support. 
 
I trust this is of assistance to you.  Should you require any further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
George Macdonald 
Chief Superintendent 
 


